 [image: ]                            Book Week Assembly and Parade 2020
Dear Parents, the annual book week assembly and parade will be help on Friday 23rd October. Students are asked to dress up in their favourite costume to celebrate book week. The theme this year is curious creatures, wild minds. We ask that students come dressed up for the day in a costume that the students will be able to attend school in for the day and participate in the parade. If students do not have a costume, we encourage home made costumes, students wearing a sporting team clothing to be a sport star or even in casual clothes. 
Due to ongoing COVID restrictions the event will be held differently to previous years. This year we will start with the parade. Classes will be walking with their buddy classes along the same route as in previous years. Groups will be leaving in 10-minute intervals and parents are invited to watch the parade in the neighbourhood. Once the parade has been completed the students will come back to the gym for the Book week assembly unfortunately no parents can be invited to this event this year due to COVID restrictions.
Departure times for the parade:
9.00am - 6AP and 1AF		9.10am – 6CP and 1RM		9.20am – 5BB and 3TM
9.30am – 5AK and RTM		9.40am – 4LK and RGL		9.50 – 2SM and RMG
10am – 3TC and R1AV		10.10 – 2TR, TAC and TAS	10.20 - 4NT and 2TC
We ask that you comply with the following procedures:
1. If you are    unwell or symptomatic, please stay home. 
2. Social Distancing is required, please stay at least 1.5m from other people along the route of the parade.
3. If taking photos or videos, please only record your child, there are some children who for various reasons do not have permission for any photos to be taken of them. 
4. [bookmark: _GoBack]We require several volunteers with appropriate clearances to help supervise classes on the parade. Transition to year 2 classes require 3 helpers for each class. Years 3-5 require 2 helpers each and year 6 class requires 1 helper each. If you can help, please return the slip at the bottom of the note to your child’s class teacher by Tuesday 20th October.

Thank you for your support.   Katherine Turner (Teacher Librarian)
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I _____________________________volunteer to walk with my child’s class for the Book Week 
parade on Friday the 23rd October. Child’s name___________________ and 
class___________________________.
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